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The XV Conference "Romanian Day of Liberal Professions"

The 2nd of November 2022, the Romanian Union of Liberal Professions (UPLR)
organized, in partnership with the Commission for budget, finance, and banks, of the
Country's Parliament, a conference aiming to discuss "Capital versus responsibility
and independence in the field of liberal professions".

The event, which was held in the iconic Palace of the People, was a part of the meetings

organized in the context of the annual Conference "Romanian Day of Liberal
Professions".

Its purpose was to analyze the impact of
the participation of financial investors on
the activities of liberal professions from
the perspective of their professions
themselves, as well as on the quality of
the services provided by the liberal
professionals to their clients, patients,
and consumers.

The debate was attended by MPs,

senators, representatives of ministries LB B
that collaborate with the liberal L ]
professions, of universities, as well as of ' B 'um

associations of liberal professions. UNIUNEA PROFESIILOR LIBERALE DIN ROMANIA—

Mr. Bogdan-Iulian Hutucd, President of the Commission for budget, finance, and banks
of the Romanian Parliament, and Mr. Bogdan-Marius Chiritoiu, President of the
Competition Council, were also present.

Most of those who took the floor concluded that the free movement of capital must not
affect the quality of the services provided by the liberal professionals in the public
interest.

Conf. univ. Dr. Gheorghe Ialomitianu, President of the Romanian Union of Liberal
Professions (UPLR), emphasized the fact that independence and responsibility are
fundamental values that belong to the essence of the liberal professions. They define the
activities performed by their members, and thus they must not be limited in any way.

You may find more information in UPLR's webpage




